
Awareness Raising Session at African Leadership University 

On 18th June 2024, the Office engaged with students and staff at the African Leadership University. 

The primary goal of the Office’s presence at the University was to increase awareness of its role within 

the university community. 

Students, academic and non-academic staff had the chance to learn more about the functions and powers 

of the Ombudsman, as well as the services available through the Office. 

Thirty-three (33) participants attended the session and 100 pamphlets were distributed to enable them 

better understand how the Office could assist them.  

 

 

Presentation by Investigations Officer 

 

Feedback from Participants 

➢ Very interesting and interactive 

➢ Insightful 

➢ It was very informative on how the processes work and the limitations of the Office 

➢ It was short and to the point. The officers delivered the presentation succinctly and responded 

to questions appropriately 

➢ Very interesting and good presentation on what the Office does. 

 


